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I would like to thank the Open University of Tanzania for their support in producing the publicity 

leaflet.  The electronic flyer was distributed through social media and participants from across 

Tanzania were able to register for the Training. Some participants could not join because of 

network problems and some did not see the announcement also.  Participants requested more 

such events to take place.  

We include some comments by participants 

• I value the general philosophy of NASE project. It was well executed 

• The remote observation session  

• Astronomy has a lot to learn on  

• I value the dedication and efforts of NASE tutors to give us very practical explanations. 
 


